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Deputy Premier of Western Australia
Minister for Health; Tourism

Our Ref: 25-18576

Dr Timothy Kendall
Community Affairs Reference Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Dr Kendall

Thank you for your letter of 1 March 2011 regarding the Inquiry into the
Commonwealth contribution to former forced adoption policies and practices.

I note the terms of reference for this inquiry and your advice about the opportunity to
view submissions via the committee website.

Thank you for bringing this matter to my attention.

Yours sincerely

Dr Kim Hames MLA
DEPUTY PREMIER
MINISTER FOR HEALTH
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